
From:  Carolyn Mohr <carolynemohr@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/02/2020 03:29:47 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  
alexa@hollywooddell.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; david.ryu@lacity.org; kevin.keller@lacity.org;
vince.bertoni@lacity.org

Subject:  Millennium Group Development
 

To Mindy:

I'm writing to request an extension to the public comment period for the proposed Hollywood Center Development (Millennium 
Group).

The concerns of this project that directly impact my family and our residence in the Hollywood Dell are numerous, but here 
are a few: 

--Since we have owned our home here, we have seen the traffic grow to be unbearable. Often, it takes up to an hour just to 
get past the lines of cars waiting to get onto the 101 when we are returning from work and school with our children. This 
massive project will exacerbate the traffic problem, blocking us from getting home to our houses. 
--The construction noise and disruption of the streets will directly impact our health and ability to get to and from our home 
safely and within a reasonable time. 
--This project will forever impact the beauty, view, charm, and aesthetic of our Hollywood neighborhood that has kept our 5th-
generation Hollywood family in the area. 

The proposed project is of great concern to our community and we were alarmed to hear that the City had only
provided the minimum comment period (April 16 - May 31st), despite our being under a "Safer At Home" order
due to the COVID-19 pandemic. This is a huge project that will have a major impact on the entire city and should
be carefully considered.

Please extend the public comment period on the Draft Environmental Impact Report to a minimum of 90 days AFTER the city 
and state "Stay At Home" order has been lifted so that everyone's voices may be heard. 

Carolyn Mohr
2514 Rinconia Dr.
Los Angeles, CA 90068
323-465-0925


